
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 12, 2013 

 
Prime Minister, Mr. Recep Tayyip Erdo an 

Office of the Prime Minister, Vekaletler Caddesi  

 

Phone: +90 312 422 10 00  

Email: kanlik.gov.tr 

 

Dear Prime Minister Erdo an, 

 

e 

courageously provided l ethical standards and Turkish 

 

 

torture and other cruel, inhuman, and degrading treatment or punishment. Unfortunately, the unnecessary use of 

he treatment of protesters and medical first 

responders as criminals have only served to escalate the scale of the protests and violent police actions.  

 

 

 

 
gas canisters and capsules directly at protestors at close range and in closed spaces or othe

 

 
illegally detained hundreds of protestors.  

 
 -nine protestors 

h . 

-related injuries. 
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2 

 

sicians and other medical personnel for providing emergency 

 

 
injured demonstrators— s and other medical emergencies—

medical personnel to report the names of injured demonstrators and medical personnel providing care to the 

injured.  

 th, thousands of 

independent physicians and other medical personnel have provided emergency care as individuals and 

 

 —if passed—

of the Tur

emergency care to those in need.1 

 th, 2013, 

.  

    

 
 

freedom of speech.  

 all use of tear gas in Turkey, as it 

 

 

2 

  and cease further detention of those eir right to peaceful 

protests. 

 
their duty of providing emergency medical care to those in need, and immediately suspend recent legislation 

sonnel.  

  

 
protestors and medical providers to authorities.  

 

ternational medical community for their integrity and the 

 

 
 

 nisms for all 

violations. 

 

 

1 :  
2 SEE: Basic Principles on the U
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 Ensure that policy decisions regarding uman rights protections and respect for medical 

neutrality.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

  

  
,  

 

 

 Secretary General,  

 

 

,  

 

  
, President, Standing Committee of European Doctors (  

 

 

 

CC:  

 

Phone: , · 

 

 

 – -mail: ,  

 

 

Mithatpa  

Phone: + E-mail:  

 

 

 , E-mail:  

 

 

Phone: +90 312 422 40 00m, E-mail:  
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